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1150 ON YOUR RADIO DIAL
CHIPPEWA FALLS

BUSINESS OFFICES— 1907 S. HASTINGS WAY, P.O. BOX 47, EAU CLAIRE, WISCONSIN 54702 ® PHONE 832-3474

July 27, 1965

Mr. Carl Dabelsteln
12524 "C" Street
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelsteln:

This is to confirm your reception of
WEAU-FM on July 23, 1965. Thanks much for
the fine report.

Yours happens to be the first one
from your area and by far the farthest one
that we have recelved.

Sincerely,
THE POST CORPORATION
/

Elmo W. Reed
Director of Engilneering
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